[INTLANNOUNCE] Leadership opportunities available on APA boards and committees!

We need your help!

The Committee for Global Psychology (CGP) is seeking nominees for three open seats. Please
help CGP continue its important work by nominating colleagues for the open positions and
sharing this call for nominations with your networks. Nominations are due January 31,
2025.

CGP seeks new members who are concerned with, knowledgeable about, and familiar with
the work and issues required to develop and maintain a global perspective related to
psychology. Nominees must be APA members, inclusive of international affiliate members.
Nominations can come from APA members or nonmembers; self-nominations are
encouraged. Nominations require a CV and a cover letter.

SUBMIT YOUR NOMINATION HERE: https://nomination.apa.org/
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